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To: Oscar Tovar
Mayor's Liaison Officer,

Milwaukee, Wisconsin
USA

April 6,2017

From: Volodymyr Karpliuk
Mayor of Irpin,
Kyiv Region, Ukraine

Dear Mr. Oscar Tovar,

The Executive Committee of Irpin City Council in a group of six members, together with
Boris Nayflish of Griffon Brands Inc., would like to meet in Milwaukee during the period from
June 4-11, 2017 to discuss the signing of a “friendly relations” agreement between Milwaukee
(USA) and Irpin (Kyiv Region, Ukraine).

Milwaukee has significant achievements in many areas which are of great interest to the
delegation from Irpin. We wish to use the opportunity of our visit to learn more about municipal
activities in the field of education, sports complexes, economic development, environmental issues
such as waste disposal, medical facilities, and support of cultural events. We would appreciate the
opportunity to learn the history of your city, and the organization of its services such as the
municipal police, utilities, medical and sports facilities, waste recycling plant, and primary and
secondary schools.

Please confirm that the dates proposed are acceptable for you and will permit you to meet
with our delegation in your city.

Additionally, we inform you that we plan to arrive in the United States June 2, 2017 and will
also visit Washington, D.C. and Chicago.

Sincerely yours, /

Volodymyr Karpliuk
Mayor of Irpin



